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Sent: Tuesday, March 15, 2022 4:22 PM 
To: Tine Mathiasen <Tine.Mathiasen@co.nevada.ca.us>; Claire Swanson <Claire.Swanson@co.nevada.ca.us> 
Cc: Phebe Bell <Phebe.Bell@co.nevada.ca.us>; Priya Kannall <Priya.Kannall@co.nevada.ca.us>; Shera Banbury 

 
Subject: Mental Health Board new Advisory Board member Schuyler Bright 

Hi Tine and/or Claire:  Schuyler Bright was interviewed today by Phebe Bell, Supervisor Hall and Shera Banbury (Chair). 
They have agreed that Schuyler would be a great addition to the Mental Health Board.   
Please proceed in adding her to the Board of Supervisors Calendar for approval by the Board of Supervisors. 
Thank you 

Annette LeFrancois 
Administrative Assistant 
County of Nevada 
Health And Human Services Agency 
(530) 265-1224
annette.lefrancois@co.nevada.ca.us




